
   
 

08 August 2023 
 

The Permanent Missions to the United Nations of the 
States Parties to the Convention on Cluster Munitions (CCM) 
The Permanent Missions to the United Nations of the 
Signatories and States not Parties to the Convention 
Interested non-governmental and International Organizations 
 
Ref: Information on the Eleventh Meeting of the States Parties (11MSP) 
 
Excellencies, dear colleagues, 
 
I am honoured to address you in my capacity as the President of the 11th Meeting of States Parties to 
the Convention on Cluster Munitions (11MSP), which is scheduled to take place on the 11th to 14th 
September 2023, at the Palais des Nations, Room XIX. 
 
The 11MSP is a significant event as it marks the second year of implementing the Lausanne Action 
Plan (LAP). As we approach the 11MSP, it becomes imperative that this event serves as a pivotal 
platform to intensify the implementation of our shared goals.  
 
During the 11MSP, States Parties will have a valuable opportunity to present their latest updates on 
the progress made in implementing the Convention since the 10MSP. This occasion will facilitate the 
exchange of best practices, insights into challenges faced and success stories, fostering a spirit of 
collaboration and mutual learning. Moreover, the 11MSP will provide a platform for Signatories and 
States not Parties to report updates on their ongoing efforts towards accession or ratification of the 
Convention.  
 
Attached to this letter, you will find the provisional agenda as well as the provisional annotated 

programme of work of the 11MSP.  

In the upcoming weeks, we will provide additional information on the 11MSP to ensure your thorough 
preparation for the event. Therefore, we encourage you to regularly visit the following 11MSP 
webpages for the latest updates on documents and other important information: 
https://www.clusterconvention.org/11msp-int/  
 
https://meetings.unoda.org/meeting/68085/documents  
 
Once again, I extend my sincere appreciation for your continued support and look forward to your 
active participation at the 11MSP. 

 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Abdul-Karim HASHIM MOSTAFA 

Ambassador and Permanent Representative 

Permanent Mission of Iraq to the United Nations Office in Geneva 

President of the 11th Meeting of States Parties to the Convention on Cluster Munitions 

https://www.clusterconvention.org/11msp-int/
https://meetings.unoda.org/meeting/68085/documents

